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CluB SERVICE 

4-Way Test— July
7/1  TBA
7/8  John McMichael
7/15  Bob Byrne
7/22  Bob Byrne
7/29 Bob Byrne

July Greeters- 
Kurt Mueller & John Girardeau

Guest-   Guest Of  
Kay Brohl  Ernie Allen
Colby Kukelski  Gil Allensworth
Tresco Shannon  Tim McClendon
Butch Blackwell  Tim McClendon
Cynthia Hill  Dan Zaloudek
Valery Wacker  Dan Zaloudek 

 Margarita Make-Ups 
The Willcox

5:15 pm - 6:15pm
Last Wednesday of  each month 

Remember to turn-in your Make-up 
to the Sergeant-at-ArmsYou don’t need a make-up!!

 Just come spend time with fellow Rotarians

The Executive Director of the August 
Regional Airport (AGA), Herbert 
Judon presented an audience friendly 
overview the operation. The AGA has a 
yearly budget of $18 million;  a capital 
budget of $24 million that it uses to the 
advantage of a reciprocal relationship 
between airport operations and 
community interests. The airport has a 
$300 million dollar annual impact  on 
the local economy while at the same 
time depending on the health of that 
local economy for future growth.
 Under the vision, “Advancing Growing 
Stronger” Herbert Judon brings 
19 years of prior experience from 
leading the Charlotte Douglas airport 
in Charlotte, NC. His vision focuses 
on customer centric projects. To 

date these include adding two new 
passenger boarding bridges with two 
more planned for the near future, 
upgrading restroom appearance and 
sanitation, and adding convenience 
features to the terminal such as 
charging stations for electronic devices 
and private rooms for nursing infants. 
He has even added a K-9 bomb dog to 
enhance security. 
Carrier service has also been 
improved. In March of this year new 
service to the Dallas Fort Worth Airport 
was initiated. By January 2020 service 
once provided to Regan National 
in Washington DC will be restarted. 
These should enhance the growth of 
operations that have doubled in the 
past ten years and  in 2018 serviced 
613,000 passengers or approximately 
1000 passengers each day originating 
from AGA. Future plans in Mr.Judon’s 
vision for AGA include improving the 
radar system to provide redundancy 
and courting another “legacy” carrier 
in addition to the current trio of US Air, 
Delta and American Airlines. 

Weekly Witticism
Common sense is a flower 

that doesn’t grown in 
everyone’s garden.

SPECIAL CALLED 
MEETING 

of the 
BOARD of DIRECTORS 

The Board will meet on July 29th, 
immediately following the Club 
meeting, to continue discussion 

of the budget and 
financial/recordkeeping software.



Vicki
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ELLEN WEAVER
PALMETTO PROMISE

FuTuRE PROGRAMS 
JULY THEME: FELLOWSHIPS MONTH
    
7/29 MAYOR RICK OSBON

CLUB ANNIVERSARIES
 

GreG Paschal

Classification: 
Investment Counseling

Date of  Induction: 11/02/2004

Floyd a Peak

Classification: 
Accounting Services

Date of  Induction 04/02/2018

BIRTHDAYS
Dan Zaloudek   24 July
John Oakland   26 July
Clayton Quattlebaum 26 July
Charles Hartz    27 July
David Jameson  28 July
Forest Mahan   28 July

Collected at the
July 15th meeting

$57.50

Goal for 2019-2020
$10,000

Please remember to drop 
your spare change in the 

CART bucket on your table

If you would like to donate 
items to be auctioned off, 
please see Tara Reeder 

Thank you for your support!

Rotary Club of Aiken 

Collected at the
July 15th meeting

$48.00
Do not forget to 

purchase your ticket for the 50/50 
scholarship raffle


